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Dear Parent/ Guardian
[image: j0233048]This term we have some exciting plans for our weekly woodland walks in the fantastic woodland area and school fields. The weekly dates for this term are listed below:
Friday 30th January			9.30am
Tuesday 3rd February		9.30am
Monday 9th February			1.30pm
Wednesday 25th February		9.30am
Thursday 5th March			1.30pm
Monday 9th March			9.30am
Tuesday 17th March			1.30pm
Wednesday 25th March		1.30pm
Friday 3rd April			9.30am			
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: j0232157]On the days that the children are doing the woodland walk they will need to wear the  following clothing. Please make sure the clothes the children wear for the woodland walk are clothes that you don’t mind getting messy.
· Trousers, leggings or track bottoms
· Long sleeve tops, t-shirts or jumpers
· Waterproof coats or jackets (depending on the weather)
· Wellington Boots
We are asking for parent volunteers to join us as we are not able to go on these walks without additional adult helpers.  This is an exciting way for children to learn, making use of lots of natural materials.  We are so fortunate to have the woodland area and fields, so please help your children to experience this way of learning.
With kind regards      Playgroup Team
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